Date : 6 May 2019

NOTIFICATION - CLOSURE OF SHAH ALAM BRANCH

Dear Valued Customer,

We refer to the above matter and we would like to inform you that the Shah Alam branch
located at Jalan Plumbum R7/R, Seksyen 7 will officially cease operations on 25" October
2019.

A new branch will be opening in Shah Alam on 28™ October 2019. All existing branch
operations and customer accounts will be moved to the following address:

Lot R-01-01 & R-01-02.
Emira D'Kayangan,
40100 Shah Alam,

Selangor.

For your convenience, your banking accounts and facilities (including your account
numbers) with the Bank will remain unchanged, with no action required by you. You may
perform general transactions i.e. deposit placements and withdrawals at any MBSB Bank
Branch. However, closing of accounts and upliftfment of Term Deposit-i can only be
performed at our new Shah Alam Branch.

If you have any queries regarding the above, please call our 24 hours Customer Service at
03-2096 3000 or e-mail your enquiries to enquiry@mbsbbank.com

We thank you for your continuous support and we look forward to serve you better.

Yours faithfully,
MBSB Bank Berhad (716122-P)
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